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LD 233 
 
Dear members of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am writing in opposition to passage of LDs 233, 868, 1002, 1134 and 1704.  
 
The discrimination of transgender children opens them up to greater bullying and emotional distress 
that could have dire consequences.  Removing protections for trans children threatens Maine’s right to 
enforce laws that protect its citizens.  
 
We have an obligation to stand for the rights of all children, including transgender children. Dignity and 
safety is important for all.  
 
I urge you to vote “ought not to pass.” 
 
 


